Spring Newsletter 2010

New Subscriptions

As our subscriptions have not increased since 2004 we would like to introduce a new rate of £10.00 per person for new members. Existing members may choose to pay at the old rate of £7.50 per person if they do not wish to increase to the new amount.

Christmas Fair

Thank you to everyone who helped and supported us. We raised £1375.00

Carol parties

Five Carol Parties were held last year raising £767.00. A special thank you to Jill Dunstall for organising the Carol singers.

Building for the Future

The Friends Committee have decided to donate the £27,000 to the fund that had been promised.

New Committee Members

Three of our long-standing Committee members will be stepping down this year and we are looking for new people to join the Committee. If you are interested in joining please contact us on 01580 211306. We would like to take this opportunity to thank those members who are leaving for all the hard work and effort they have put in over the years.

Village Fete

The Fete is on Saturday 19th June. The Friend's will be selling CDs and DVDs. If you have any you would like to donate or you are able to help on the day please contact Barbara Payne on 01580 211528.

Art Exhibition

This year's Exhibition will be held on Friday 27th and Saturday 28th August. A large team of helpers are needed to put on this event, volunteers are always very welcome! If you or someone you know would like to exhibit please contact us as soon as possible.

Diary Dates 2010

AGM – Saturday 24th April
Village Fete – Saturday 19th June
Art Exhibition – Friday 27th & Saturday 28th August
Christmas Fair – Date to be confirmed

Email

Thanks to those of you who advised us of your email addresses. If you do have an email address it would help with postage costs if we could contact you with details of events etc. We promise to keep these to a minimum. Please send your details to admin@fsmg.org.uk

Committee Members

Chairman – Ian Torry
Vice Chairman – Barbara Payne
Secretary – Andrea Kirkby
Treasurer - Bryan Mason
Members – Judith Farnfield, Eileen Jackson, Tom Leathart, David Nichol, Wendy Russell,
Pam Stubbs, Jeff Jeffery, Paul Thomson

Autumn 2009 newsletter Spring 2009 newsletter

Many thanks once again for all your kind support.